
SB 683

I STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill.
This bill shows Oregon and U.S. History as racist.  It would require all students be taught through an oppressed / oppressors 
narrative.  Students are already taught about slavery and racism In history class.  It would require a complete over haul on our 
curriculum.  This bill would have history taught to show that all pioneers were motivated by racism.
How about focusing on all the great things about our Country and State? We should be teaching our students to celebrate the end of 
slavery.  This Bill will only cause more racism focusing on the negativity and ensure more hate filled youths. We need our leaders to 
work to make sure all students have equal rights and not that some have specail rights This Bill degrades white students. The 
students in Oregon deserve the best education our tax money can buy.  We need to make sure they have the tools needed to 
succeed in life. Lets work to move forward and teach our students the real history and show how it far we have come.   Stop 
government over reach and focus on teaching real life skills needed to join the work force and support themselves.

Vote no on this bill SB 683

Rose Kaler


